
Question no. 1 
 
Section IP04 in the request for proposals states that there will be no site visits. However, under the 
calculation of the pricing score, it states that responsive proposals are those submitted by bidders who 
have attended the mandatory site visit, and item 1.5.2 in the technical specifications states that a site visit 
will be organized. Please confirm that there will not be an organized visit! 
 
It is confirmed there will be no organized visit. There is no mandatory requirement that bidders attend the 
site prior to submitting a bid. As the site is accessible to the public, it is highly recommended that bidders 
visit the site on their own accord. 
 
 
Question no. 2 
 
To allow bidders to properly explain each of the points requested in order to assess proposals, could you 
increase the page limit? 
 
Bidders are expected to respect the page limits as identified in the tender posting. 

 


